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Beeston Primary School 
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“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are delighted to announce that we are once again able to offer after school activities for our children. The 

sessions will be from 3.15pm to 4.15pm.  
 

Payment for after school clubs can be made from 8am on Wednesday 13th September 2023 via the ‘payments’ 
section on your child’s SchoolMoney account; please also tick the consent box after entering card details. Please 

note: places cannot be secured without payment on SchoolMoney and any amounts paid on ‘breakfast club top-up’ 

will NOT secure an after school club place. Club places are limited; all payment amounts are non-refundable and 
places are allocated on a first come, first served basis – so to avoid disappointment, please reply promptly.  

If there has been any change in your child’s medical or emergency contact information, please contact the school 
office so that your child’s records can be updated. 

 

Please note: if the club is not visible on your child’s SchoolMoney account, all places have already 
been allocated. 

Sessions will commence on Monday 18th September 2023 until Thursday 7th December 2023  
(11 weeks). 

 

Monday 
 

£16.50 payment  
required 

 

 

Tuesday 
 

£16.50 payment  
required 

 

 

Thursday 
 

£16.50 payment  
required 

 

 
Sewing Club 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

 
Multi Sports  
Years 3 & 4 

 

 
 

Movie Maker Club 

Years 5 and 6 

Girls Football Club  
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Musical Theatre Club 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Badminton Club 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Football Club  

Years 5 and 6 

Harry Potter Club  
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 Classroom Games  
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Football will take place outside (weather permitting). For all physical activities, your child should bring suitable 
sportswear/PE kit to change into and they will also need to bring a drink with them. 

At the end of each session, please ensure a responsible adult is available to collect your child promptly from the 

Key Stage 1 playground at 4.15pm. If you have any questions about the clubs, please contact me via the School 
Office. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 
 

Mrs S Knowles 
Pastoral Leader   

http://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/

